WARNING AGAINST SUBMITTING FAKE
DOCUMENTS IN VISA APPLICATIONS

The Consulate is warning all applicants and travel
agencies about presenting fake flight bookings, hotel
bookings, proof of financial capacity or any other
documents to support their application for Philippine visa.

Fake documents are documents that did not come from
the purported source. They may also refer to those
documents that are copies of real documents but whose
original contents have been tampered with or altered to
deceive the Consulate.

Any such documents that will be found with the visa
application will be ground for denial of visa and the inclusion
of the applicant’s name in the visa blacklist.

Accredited travel agencies who will submit fake
documents for their clients will have their Department of
Tourism (DOT) accreditation cancelled and be totally
banned from transacting with the Consulate.

Shanghai, 20 June 2019
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